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        Representative Sheila Jones Donates Tree Seedlings to Local Non-Profit


Georgia Forestry Commission and Keep America Beautiful Affiliates Partner on Seedling


Program in Commemoration of Arbor Day





Atlanta - February 17, 2007 - In commemoration of Georgia’s Arbor Day, Representative Sheila Jones attended the planting of 50 new seedlings donated to Keep Cobb Beautiful as part of the Georgia Forestry Commission’s (GFC) inaugural seedling program.





“Georgia’s community forests provide countless benefits to our citizens, from shade, fresh air, and economic vitality, to safer neighborhoods and stronger community bonds,” Representative Jones said. “I am pleased to be a part of this special occasion and to help bring these benefits to the people of Atlanta and to Keep Cobb Beautiful, in particular.”





Developed to replenish Georgia’s community forests and build awareness of their importance and impact statewide, the seedling program was launched in January by the GFC in partnership with Keep Georgia Beautiful and the state legislature. Legislators from across the state were invited to identify local Keep America Beautiful affiliates or deserving non-profits in their respective districts, and the GFC, in cooperation with other forestry organizations and nurseries, donated 10 seedlings to each of them in the legislators’ names.





“This year marks Georgia‘s 116th Arbor Day,” GFC Interim Director Robert Farris said. “We are proud to celebrate this monumental occasion and promote its theme of ‘Weathering the Storms’ with our state’s leadership.”





“Keep Cobb Beautiful recognizes the countless benefits trees bring to our community”, Gwen Baldwin said. “We are thankful for the GFC’s and Representative Jones’ efforts to share these benefits with organizations like ours across the state, and we are pleased to share them with the Atlanta community.”





A variety of forestry-related literature is available to the public at Georgia Forestry Commission offices statewide. Further information is available on the Georgia Forestry Commission Web site at www.gatrees.org.











